

MEETING MINUTES

Time:	9:00 AM AEDT
Date:	19/09/2021
Venue:	Online -
Attendance	Nathan Lyle Nick C Rob Sarah McCarthy

TIME	ITEM	WHO	Notes
9:00	Previous club survey	Nathan	2 responses Sydney and Tassie Sarah, Nick C and Rob to provide responses for their clubs
9:10	Current Proposal for NT	Nathan	https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1VJelbv-l1_V6eaYLH-9pOCG50lw12AKtk3ealz_gzT8/edit 4 responses, 4 votes "for" Will leave open until the 22nd
9:20	New proposal for Marketing manager	Nathan	https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YRHIP90j6MXOh9slnzw_e0dmVlxique8GS_nnKbzG713M/edit Will open up voting this coming week
9:30	New by-laws revision	Nathan	https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DB_1AFzDr1x5fMKdX-aANPC3DnLMIUpA/edit Nathan To put on slack for 2 weeks for UWRA approval
	Progressing NT Selection Document	Nick / Sarah	Sarah to finish doc on the player selection. Sarah to draft up a document, will focus on the "framework" Lyle: If there is only Action: Send out what has passed to all that have all have submitted an EOI

	Next UWRA Event	Sarah	Delegates to remind clubs on upcoming event. Next event: maybe a zoom interview with an international Lyle and Daniel to talk to bobby to see if his interested
	Next UWRA Newsletter	Sarah	Rob to do Sept newsletter Adam to Oct newsletter
	AGM agenda		Things to add to the agenda: * Sarah: by-law updates * Lyle: membership fees for clubs. What do we want to spend money on? Could we do a reduced amount
	Next meeting the 16 oct		